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May, 2015 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):  

 

Bright sunshine and warm spring temperatures are the perfect combination to boost our spirits after the long 

winter. To add to the joy of the season, I invite you to join us for two upcoming performances that are sure to 

delight and entertain: 

 

 Opening Night of PHS Drama Company’s THE WIZ is Thursday, May 7, 2015, 7:00 PM.  Tickets can 

be purchased at the door: $15 adults, $10 children & seniors, and $5 children (under age 5 free). Encore 

shows are also scheduled for Friday, May 8 and Saturday, May 9, 2015 at 7:00 PM. 

 

 PHS Spring Concert, Wednesday, May 13, 2015 (Auditorium), 7:00 PM. FREE! 

 

The fourth and final quarter is underway and the countdown continues with just eight weeks until the June 

Regents Testing (June 16-24, 2015). Students are urged to attend the Saturday Regents Prep Success Academy 

from now through June 13, 2015.  Please note there is no session on Saturday, May 23, due to the Memorial 

Day weekend.  

 

Advanced Placement (AP) Exams will be administered to registered students over the next two weeks (May 5-

15, 2015). The testing will take place at the Administration Building as scheduled for each AP course.  If you 

have any questions, please contact us at (914) 737-0201, Ext. 307.   

2015 

 

National Teachers Appreciation Week is May 4-8, 2015. On behalf of our students and families I would like 

to recognize and thank our PHS Teachers and Staff.  

   

Sincerely, 

Dr. Cassandra Hyacinthe, Principal 

Peekskill High School 

 

 

 

Dr. Cassandra Hyacinthe 

Principal 


